From: Jeremy Stomberg

To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing

Subject: B.BQ Chicken Liquor License Request
Date: Thursday, September 7, 2023 5:48:05 PM
To Whom it May Concern:

I am writing to offer my support for the liquor (beer & wine) license for the new "B.BQ
Chicken" restaurant at 1328 Grand Avenue. | frequented the previous restaurant in this
location, "Bap & Chicken", and am looking forward to the new one as well.

The new restaurant is replacing a previous restaurant which also had a beer & wine license
without any issues for the years it was open. In addition, the profits from serving beer and
wine make it a lot easier for new restaurants to succeed. We as a city should absolutely be
doing everything we can to help new businesses become successful, and as little as possible to
hinder them.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Jeremy Stomberg

1056 Ryde Street
Saint Paul MN
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